Weekly Director Letter 11/20/2020

Dear Parents,

What an amazing week we had at our school. This week
our students took their school photos. Today we put out the
proof sheets. Go online to preschoolsmiles.com and put in
your PICTURE DAY ID and SECURITY CODE from the proof
sheet to view the proofs online. Please do not lose it, you will
not be able to view vyour photos without this
information. Keep in mind, there may be more photos online
than on the proof sheet. If your child did not smile or cried,
or would not take the photos, there is a "Cry Card" in the
envelope. You can use that to go to JC PENNY to do a
retake. You can order online or by dropping off the order
envelope. Orders placed by November 27th on line or
dropped off at our school will qualify for FREE SHIPPING here
to the school. After November 27th, they will charge a
shipping fee.

Thank you to everyone who sent in items to make our class
feasts so successful. Although we really missed having our
parents participate in the room, the teachers still made it an
extra special day. Keep an eye out on Facebook for photos of
the class feasts.

With Thanksgiving around the corner and lots of online
sales, help us to make the holidays extra special for 28 kids
from our school and their siblings. These families are really
struggling and it is our hope to provide 4 gifts for each child
this holiday season. Simply take a gift tag off the bulletin
board outside the school. Purchase a gift for the child on the
tag. Wrap the gift and put the tag back on it so we will know
who to give it to. We are also collecting used infant and
toddler items that will be given to teen moms from Cope
North & South as well as Lotus House. If you have things you
no longer need for infants and toddler, (including diapers
and formula) please drop off those items beginning Monday,
November 30th. Thank you in advance for your help with this
New Toys and Used Infant Toddler drive.

Finally, we will be closed next Thursday and Friday,
November 26th and 27th in observance of Thanksgiving. As




it is a short week, there will be no weekly Director or Class
letters. For our kids in VPK, Kindergarten, and First Grade,
Wednesday, November 25th is a non-instructional day as
Miami Dade Schools are closed. This means if your child is
absent, they will not be marked as absent.

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving with your family. | am so
thankful that you have chosen our school for your family!

Please take a moment to read the letter below written by
your child's teacher. You can also read the letter in the
Brightwheel App.
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Have a great weekend!
Beth Rosenthal Davis, Ed.S, NBCT
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